
 
 

Covid 19 update. 

We are so sorry to announce that due to Coronavirus & the current situation the UK is facing, 
we have come to the sad decision that all our events in April 2020 have to be postponed. 

Over the past few days and weeks, we have been closely monitoring the situation and the 
developments relating to the spread of Covid-19. Taking note of updates and advice issued by 
the UK Government and other UK public bodies. 

All entrants to the colour5k Thetford and our spring Forest of Light Runs, Thetford and Sherwood should 

have received an email detailing our proposed changes. 

April events have now been postponed until. 

Forest of Light Thetford – 19th September 

Colour5k Thetford – TBC 

Forest of Light Sherwood Pines – 26th September 

Everyone will automatically be moved to the new event dates. If this date is not suitable you 
are welcome to transfer your place to any other Inspire Races Event that is available on the 
website. Please email info@inspireraces.co.uk if you would prefer to be moved to another 
event. We have no timeline on this option, and you can move your entry from one event to 
another at any time in the future if required. 

 In the next couple of weeks, we will be adding the winter events and next year’s spring events 
on the website, which will allow you to have a greater choice of events to choose from. 

We are continuing to monitor the situation and we will reassess the June events in April. However, for 

the time being all events that are planned for after May are still going ahead. 

We are hugely disappointed that our April events will not be taking place as we were greatly looking 

forward to an Easter full of fun events. Please look after yourselves and think of those who are perhaps 

more vulnerable to this virus 

Take care, be safe and be kind. 

Ian, Toby and Sally  
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